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A copy of the EPA inspection report is attached. 

 

Violations of Florida Statutes or administrative rules may result in liability for damages and 

restoration, and the judicial imposition of civil penalties, pursuant to chapter 403, Florida 

Statutes. 

 

Please contact Heather Webber, at (904) 256-1622, within 15 days of receipt of this Warning 

Letter to arrange a meeting to discuss this matter. The Department is interested in receiving any 

facts you may have that will assist in determining whether any violations have occurred. You 

may bring anyone with you to the meeting that you feel could help resolve this matter.  

 

Please be advised that this Warning Letter is part of an agency investigation, preliminary to 

agency action in accordance with section 120.57(5), Florida Statutes. We look forward to your 

cooperation in completing the investigation and resolving this matter as soon as possible.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Gregory J. Strong 

District Director 

 

 

Attachment(s): EPA inspection report(s) 

 

 

ec: FDEP - Heather Webber, Hillary Saunders, Nick Williams, Herndon Sims,  

FDEP Mining and Mitigation – Jessica Duke, Orlando Rivera, John A. Coates 

Connie Henderson (connie.henderson@echemours.com) 

 

 


